
September 30, 2024 

 

ADFM Nominating Committee 

 

Dear Members of the Nominating Committee, 

I am writing to express my interest in the Communications Chair position for ADFM.  Having previously 

served on the Board as Annual Conference Program Chair, I am eager to contribute to the mission and 

growth of ADFM. This position presents an exciting opportunity to support the organization in a new 

capacity. 

I have carefully reviewed the responsibilities of the Communications Chair and am fully committed to 

upholding them. 

Thank you for considering my interest in this position. I look forward to the opportunity to serve ADFM 

and help advance its strategic goals through this leadership role. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kelvin Wynn, MD 


